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Rapinder Kaur Kler

From: Sanjeev Kumar <petekhosla@btinternet.com>
Sent: 13 September 2022 20:39
To: Licensing
Subject: Admiral Gaming 9-11 Park Street Walsall

CAUTION: STOP and THINK - This email originated from outside of the council. If it 
looks suspicious it probably is and you should NEVER enter your council 
username and password into an external link or open attachments.  

RE: Admiral 9-11 Park Street Walsall  
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
As Vice Chairman, i represent the walsall market traders association.  
 
After a meeting of the of the traders association, we have decided to lodge a formal objection to the AGC 
Licence application at these premises.  
 
We strongly believe that our close business interests will be adversely affected by this application.  
 
These premises have actually had a similar use in the past and I can speak from personal experience when i say 
that it was a magnet for crime and disorder.  
 
One of Walsall’s licencing objectives is to prevent gambling becoming a source of crime and disorder!   
 
Walsall is the second most dangerous major town in the West Midlands, overall crime is 18% higher than the 
average West Midlands town. “Rate for drugs and crime”. 
 
This shop when it was LUDA, caused nothing but trouble for the shop keepers and market traders in the town. 
Addicts were hanging around looking to steal to feed their habit. 
 
To allow Admiral to have a gaming licence at these premises and to open it 24 hours a day is pure madness.  
 
Pleases see sense and send this to the licencing committee who i am sure will understand that this will be 
detrimental to all the other businesses in Park Street and will refuse this application. 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 


